The town is seeking interested residents to
serve on a committee to explore options for
the use of land at Peaked Hill Pastures,
affordable housing in particular. The
committee will have 4 months to complete
their report to the Selectmen.

This will involve public meetings, public
hearings, research, and possibly,
weekly meetings. Contact the
townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov with an
email to express your interest.
may18,25,2-t



